
  

Wednesday DP Online:          2nd June 

Online DP lectures continued this Wednesday, with lectures held at 4pm and 7pm, Pastor Daniel 

giving both lectures and each session having a guest who had continued from the last session. Big 

thank you to all who have supporting in attending. 

 

Hot water repaired:          2nd June 

James Babb has repaired the boiler at the kitchen, replacing it with a Rinnai system. 

  

Ambassadors for Peace invited to Sunday Service:      6th June 

The first Sunday of the month was online due to Covid lockdown. Dr John Bellavance gave a sermon 

and had invited AFP to attend, 10 ambassadors attended and 3 members from Guyana also attend 

including Young Mi’s mother. 2 AFP then followed then attended the DP online introduction after 

service. 



 

Divine Principle online Introduction:        6th June 

Sunday’s DP Online introduction was attended by 3 guests and 10 members. One of the guests is a 

Christian Minister. Two of the guests have agreed to proceed to the next lecture. 

   

Mindfulness and Meditation Retreat:        19th June 

WFWP held the mindfulness and meditation retreat on Saturday 19th at the Belgrave centre. It was 

very well attended by members and guest alike, drawing a very large crowd that filled the main hall 

to capacity. We are very grateful to Pres. Anne Bellavance, Suzanna Hoffman and WFWP team. 

 

Youth Outing:           21st June 

The youth had an outing this month as part of their monthly meet up. They went 10 pin bowling 

before staying at the church centre overnight. As is their custom, they helped with setting up for 

service the next morning. 



 

Wonmo Scholarship Awards:         23rd June 

Bless Odjou and Carlos Moriarty received the Wonmo Scholarship this year. We held an award 

dedication ceremony during Sunday service. 

 

Online Divine Principle Education:             June 

Throughout the month of June online Divine Principle lectures were held. Randall Apps and Ian 

Darbishire both offered introduction lectures, of which there were 4 total. 10 individual Divine 

Principle sessions were held during the month by Pastor Daniel, supported strongly by the 

witnessing team. There are 3 guests who have been regularly attending these lectures. 


